
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The second conference on Economic Policy and Research in the UAE and Beyond 
 
February 23, 2023 
  
Call for Papers  
 
 
You are cordially invited to submit your research papers for presentation at the second conference 
on “Economic Policy and Research in the UAE and Beyond” that is hosted by the American University 
of Sharjah on February 23, 2023. This one-day conference is co-organized by the UAE Ministry of 
Economy, American University of Sharjah, New York University Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates 
University, and Zayed University. The conference will provide an opportunity for presenting novel 
research findings in Economics and Finance, as well as discussing current challenges and 
opportunities, with a focus on the UAE economy. The conference will enable conversations between 
policy makers, industry leaders, and academics.  
 
The organizing committee will accept paper submissions in all areas of Economics and Finance 
through January 25, 2023. Notifications of acceptance will be sent by February 4, 2023. 
 
Authors are invited to submit their papers in PDF format to econ_conference@aus.edu.  
 
There are no registration fees. The conference organizers will cover lunch, dinner, and coffee breaks. 
For traveling presenters, accommodation is complimentary for up to two nights. This conference is 
generously sponsored by the American University of Sharjah.  
 
 
Important Dates: 
  
January 25, 2023: Paper Submission Deadline  
February 4, 2023: Notification of Acceptance  
February 23, 2023: Conference Day 
 


